
   

NEWSLETTER—SUPPLEMENT 
 September 2021         Fall issue 2021 

INSIDE THIS NEWSLETTER SUPPLEMENT:   

Enjoy the friendship and fun of the Women’s Club at 
UCF Fall Luncheon through these wonderful pic-
tures compliments of Margie Sloane, a great photog-
rapher and member of our Women’s Club at UCF.  
Thank you for attending and for your contributions 
to the Knight Pantry, jars on the table for the schol-
arship fund, and donations toward the chance to win 
which also will support the Women’s Club at UCF 
scholarship fund. 
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